
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Gregory I. Guernsey, AICP, Director 

  Planning and Zoning Department 

   

DATE: December 6, 2017  

 

RE:      NPA-2016-0016.02 –20 Strandtman Cove & 5221 E. Cesar Chavez St. 

  (Red Bluff Mixed Use Development) 

District 3 

  Application Withdrawn by Applicants 

 

 

The above-mentioned plan amendment application has been withdrawn by the applicants. 

If you have any questions about this item, please contact Jerry Rusthoven at (512) 974-3207. 

    

  

   

Gregory I. Guernsey, Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 

 

 

x: Elaine Hart, Interim City Manager 

 Joe Pantalion, Interim Assistant City Manager 
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